
From: Prabhu, Maya <mprabhu@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/9/2016 1:06:12 PM
Subject: Overtime

Hey Chaney,
 
I was just hoping to get a statement form y’all about if there is any directive from the governor’s office for state 
employees in general, or employees in specific agencies, to avoid clocking overtime. Is there direction from the 
governor’s office to only log normal business hours?
 
I also am working on another story about implementation of the abortion bill. I’ll call you tomorrow about that, but 
wanted to put it on your radar.
 
Thanks so much.
 
Maya T. Prabhu
Statehouse reporter
The Post and Courier
Cell | 843.509.8933
www.postandcourier.com
Twitter.com/MayaTPrabhu
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